EL PASO PRCDUCTS COMPANY

PROCESSING THE PAST INTO YOUR FUTURE

POST OFFICE BOX 3986

(GUESSA, TEXAS 79765

N ADDRESS REPLY TO:
POST OFFICE BOX 1560
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

September 20, 1967

N. M. Oil Conservation Commission
Att, Mr. Emery Arnold

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: El Paso Products Cormr pany
Delhi-Taylor "C" #1

SW/4 SW/4 Section 4, T26N, R11W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:
The captioned well is presently shut in for over production.

It has been scheduled by El Paso Natural Gas Company fcr an annual
packer leakage test for a second time this year. By this schedule
the Dakota zone is programmed for flowing on September 22nd. We
hereby request permission to conduct this test as scheduled.

Very truly yours,

EL PASO PRODUCTS COMPANY

Y

William R. ASpeer
WRS:EW Division Manager

APPROVED:

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
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